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DATE: September 24, 2024 
TO: Allegany College of Maryland 
FROM: Mr. Kim Leonard, Chair, Board of Trustees 
RE: Presidential Search Update (Progress Report #5) 

This is a brief update to let you know that the search process to identify the next President 
of Allegany College of Maryland (ACM) is on schedule. We are pleased to share that ACM 
attracted a strong and diverse pool of candidates from throughout the state, region, and 
nation. 

In the coming weeks, we anticipate announcing the names of the final candidates and expect 
that the final candidates will visit ACM the weeks of October 28, 2024 and November 4, 2024. 
All finalists will participate in public forums. The forum dates, times, and location will be 
released once finalized. Your participation and input at the public forums are important. All 
forum attendees will have the opportunity to provide feedback through a survey. The 
feedback will be reviewed by the Board of Trustees as part of the deliberation process. 

The Board of Trustees is committed to conducting an equitable, inclusive, and transparent 
national search process. If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach 
out to our ACCT Search Consultant: Julie Golder, J.D., Vice President of Search Services, 
jgolder@acct.org, (202) 384-5816 (mobile). 
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